
 

CITY OF POMONA 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

October 15, 2018          

   

To:   Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

From:   Linda Lowry, City Manager  

 

Submitted By:  Meg McWade, Public Works Director 

  

Subject:              SB-1 and Transportation Needs: Statewide Presentation (Margot Yapp, 

Vice President, Nichols Consulting Engineers) and City of Pomona 

Presentation (City Staff) 

 

OVERVIEW  
 

Recommendation – That the City Council receive and file a presentation on SB-1 and 

Transportation Needs: presented by Margot Yapp, Vice President, Nichols Consulting 

Engineers, and City of Pomona staff.  Presentation is not attached; presentation will be 

provided on City’s website the day following the meeting.  

 

Previous Related Actions – None 
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